HR

From: Barbara Allen

Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2014 5:04 PM

To: flohernandezramos@comcast.net

Cc: HR

Subject: OPB Job Opportunity - Executive Producer for Think Out Loud
Hello Flo,

OPB has a career opportunity to announce (please see below). We are reopening the application period for
this position because the requirements and compensation have changed slightly. Please share this
information with the members of the Latino Public Radio Consortium.

Thank you very much!

Barbara Allen | HR Coordinator
7140 SW Macadam Avenue | Portland, OR | 97219
503-445-1885 office 503-445-1859 fax

QP

Giving voice to the community. Connecting Oregon and its neighbors. llluminating a wider world.

OPB Seeks Executive Producer for Think Out Loud

OPB is looking for an Executive Producer for our daily talk show, Think Out Loud. For more
information and instructions on how to apply, go
to: http://www.opb.org/insideopb/careers/jobs/. OPB is an Equal Opportunity Employer.




